From: Kippley, Dan <
Sent: Tuesday, December 27, 2022 1:58 PM

To: Nelson, Chris

Cc: Van Gerpen, Patty

Subject: RE: [EXT] Pipeline hearing

Thanks for the quick response! Much appreciated. | understand the technical difficulties of your role,
and | am so happy you do it so well.
Meantime, stay safe and warm! Hopefully we are coming out of the deep freeze!

Dan Kippley

Ellis & Eastern Co.
Rail to Road Transloading
Economic & Business Development

cell/text

Sioux Falls, SD 57107





